
The Red Cliff Education Department and the School District of Bayfield invite you to the Spring 

Bayfield/Red Cliff Local Education Fair.  It will provide great opportunities for both students 

and community members to meet with Universities, private colleges, Tribal colleges and other 

education-related agencies.  Programs will be sensitive to all higher education aspects, including 

multi-cultural awareness, non-traditional students, distance and alternative learning options.   

For questions or information, please call Carmen VanderVenter (715) 779-3706 ext. 229,  

Beth Kasinski (715) 779-3201 ext. 328, or Nicole Boyd (715) 779-5030 ext. 253.  


